
Y-Blockers and Friends of Y-Blockers

The Rumor we heard at Columbus this September - that NMRA was going to pull their 
June event out of Norwalk and take it to Columbus has been confirmed - BUT WITH A 
TWIST - no Y-Blocks added - they have other plans for that event.

They offered us two date options with their NMCA Events.  That's National Muscle Car 
Association Events with ALL makes of cars.

Spot checking the one in late June vs one in late August, late June got the best approval.

It's the NMCA All-American Nationals at Indianapolis Raceway Park, Indiana, June 23-
26, 2016.

The NMCA Events are not unlike the NMRA Events we are aware of with various 
Classes, including True Street in addition to the NMCA Classes.

I've let them know the Event & Date choice, and that we want to pit together, have 
Shootouts on both Saturday & Sunday with our own purses.

Please mark it down on your Calendar for 2016 - if you can make it.  I'll keep everyone 
posted on their plans for us. 

Bob Martin, Cincinnati
bob.flash.martin@gmail.com
cell: 513-706-1971


